
Good Morning, Gateway!  Today is Monday, September 13, 2021. 

______ If you would like to be a GBN announcer, please see Mrs. Juarez in the Front Office as soon as 

possible.   

______ Tomorrow is picture day; pictures will be taken during Science class.  You will receive your 

picture forms today during science class.  Please be sure to fill them out and bring them with you 

tomorrow.  

______ Yearbook are on sale now through September 17th.  Please purchase your yearbooks online 

using the Quicklink on the Gateway homepage.    

______ Practice for Cross Country, Football, and Softball starts today at 3:00 PM.  If you need a ride 

home after practice, there is a bus available at 5:00 PM.  It’s not too late to sign up.  Please make sure 

you’ve turned in your current physical and completed your forms on RankOneSport.  Please see Mrs. 

Trachte at the Front Desk if you have questions about Athletics. 

______ Applications for 6th grade ASB cabinet elections open on Sept. 20th and close on Sept. 

24th.  Information will be coming from your English teachers soon. 

______ ASB needs first period representatives to help communicate information to Gateways 

student body and report back to ASB.  If you are interested in being more involved look for 

those sign ups in October. 

______ Spirit Fridays are starting September 17th!  Wear your Gateway or Seahawks gear. 

______ Did you know that Gateway ASB has their own instagram?  Find out about elections, 

socials, spirit weeks, fundraiser information, uplifting messages and anything Gateway ASB.  

Search for and follow us on instagram:  Gateway_ASB 

______ If any student is needing a backpack or any school supplies, please see your counselor 

by going to the counseling office next to the main office. 

______ We are excited to have you use the library! Although it is currently closed for drop-ins, your ELA 

teachers are scheduling time to visit during class. Please remember to bring overdue books and 

textbooks that were checked out from last year or the summer. Library return bins are available at all 

times outside the library doors. You can view your library account online to check your overdues or to 

place holds on new books. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 



 


